Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: John Sowieja <johnsowieja@yahoo.com>

Sent: : Tuesday, November 06, 2012 7:42 PM

To: *CI-5tPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc: dianna sowieja; John Sowieja

Subject: Re: RE: We are opposed to the add on license at 11 99 Payne Avenue dba phalen Park

liquors or YarnNellys

We are objecting to the the license application because the neighborhood is a family neighborhood. Getting the
new community center, also there is a church right behind it.

We've had complaints strictly as a result of the bar being there and now it sounds like they want to expand it.
We've had complaints!

Noise complaints as well as intoxicated people coming from the bar. You can always look at the police records
and see the number of calls going to bar as well as the immediate area, mostly in the evenings.

Sincerely John and Diana Sowieja

6513360681

Sent from Yahoo! Mail on Android

From: *CI-StPaul_{ H-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>;

To: John Sowieja <johnsowieja@yahoo.com>;

Cc: dianna sowieja <dsowieja@yahoo.com>;

Subject: RE: We are opposed to the add on license at 11 99 Payne Avenue dba phalen Park liquors or YarnNellys
Sent: Mon, Nov 5, 2012 3:21:57 PM

The hearing officer is requesting that you provide a reason(s) why you are objecting to the license
application. Please provide, in writing, why you are objecting to the grant of this license.

From: John Sowieja [mailto:johnsowieja@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 10:17 PM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing; John Sowiegja

Cec: dianna sowieja

Subject: Re: We are opposed to the add on license at 11 99 Payne Avenue dba phalen Park liquors or YamNellys

Our name s
Property owners

620 rose ave e

St paul mn

John and Dianna Sowigja
6513360681

Sent from Yahoo! Mail on Android



From: John Sowieja <johnsowieja@yahoo.com>;

To: LH-Licensing@@ci.stpaul.mn.us <L.H-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>;

Cc: John Sowigja <johnsowieja(@yahoo.com>; dianna sowigja <dsowieja@yahoo.com>;

Subject: We are opposed to the add on license at 11 99 Payne Avenue dba phalen Park liquors or YarnNellys
Sent: Fri, Nov 2, 2012 9:17:12 PM

John owner of 620 rose Avenue East Saint Paul Minnesota also to tenants LH-opposed to it as well at that same
address

Sent from Yahoo! Mail on Android



